Robert Bostick

From: Caleb Hurst

Sent: Tuesday, June 02, 2020 1:36 PM

To: Asa Gillette; Robert Bostick

Cc: tricia bowen; Robert Companion

Subject: Re: Sandy Ford Borrow Pit permit158946-2 item 1394618
Bobby,

Can you please visit the site and verify if operations have stopped?

Caleb Hurst, PE

Senior Development Review Engineer

Nassau County Engineering Services

96161 Nassau Place | Yulee, FL 32097

P: 904-530-6225 | E: churst@nassaucountyfl.com

OnlJun 2, 2020, at 11:42 AM, Asa Gillette <Asa@gilletteassociates.com> wrote:

Caleb:
Please see below and confirm construction/operations have stopped at this time. Thanks.

Asa R. Gillette, P.E.
Principal

Gillette and Associates, Inc.
Phone: 904-261-8819

From: Stacey Leitheiser <SLeitheiser@sjrwmd.com>

Sent: Tuesday, June 02, 2020 11:09 AM

To: Asa Gillette <Asa@gilletteassociates.com>

Cc: Regulatory Compliance Data Submittal <ComplianceSupport@sjrwmd.com>
Subject: Sandy Ford Borrow Pit permit158946-2 item 1394618

Good morning Asa:
We are in the process of preparing a short form consent order for the Sandy Ford site. Can you please
confirm that the site has stopped construction/operation at this time.

Thank you for your help!
Sincerely,

Stacey S. Leitheiser

Engineer llI

Bureau of Environmental Resource Regulation
Division of Regulatory Services

St. Johns River Water Management District



Jacksonville Service Center

7775 Baymeadows Way, Suite102 / Jacksonville, FL 32256
Office: (904) 448-7932

Email: sleitheiser@sjrwmd.com

Website: www.sjrwmd.com

www.sjrwmd.com/€permitting

We value your opinion. Please take a few minutes to share your comments on the service you received
from the District by clicking this link

Notices

e Emails to and from the St. Johns River Water Management District are archived and, unless exempt or
confidential by law, are subject to being made available to the public upon request. Users should not
have an expectation of confidentiality or privacy.

¢ Individuals lobbying the District must be registered as lobbyists (§112.3261, Florida Statutes). Details,
applicability and the registration form are available at http://www.sirwmd.com/lobbyist/

Under Florida law, e-mail addresses are public records. If you do not want your e-mail address released in response to a
public records request, please do not send electronic mail to this entity. Instead, please contact this office by phone orin
writing.



